

Gary & Sandy Janky

U.S.A. Hispanic Ministries

February 1, 2019

Dear ministry partners,

It is with great sorrow that Gary and I must finally retire from active mission work due to Gary's and my declining health. It has truly been a pleasure to serve as your missionaries, first for many years in Ecuador, and more recently in the USA with Hispanics, the apartment house ministry, and others. You can be assured that we will continue to spread the gospel in every and all situations where we may find ourselves. In fact, along that line, please pray for two Muslim gentlemen who have become friends and to whom we are actively witnessing. We are, after all, still missionaries following Jesus' mandate to preach the gospel "in Jerusalem...and to the uttermost parts of the earth." Retiring in an "official" capacity does not change our dedication as servants who will bring as many lost as possible into the Kingdom with His guidance and power.

We are trusting and praying that you will continue to remember Gary and I in your prayers, and with continued financial support as God leads you as His hands and feet. Having passed into our "senior years" with various disabilities, neither of us is employable as such. And frankly, as you know, income from Social Security is not adequate to live on and we have no retirement.

That said, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your faithfulness to us over the years. God Bless you as you and your local church body serve Him. We look forward to receiving your prayer requests in order that we may still partner with you as servants of Christ. We will gladly continue to update you should you so desire. We are God's children and His missionaries until the moment He calls us Home.

Gary Dean and Sandra Janky World Baptist Fellowship Missionaries 817.483.2759 garyjanky@sbcglobal,net

> Sent by: Pleasantview Baptist Church, 4400 Pleasantview Dr., Arlington, TX. 76017 Sent through: World Baptist Fellowship Mission Agency, P.O. Box 13459, Arlington, TX. 76094